

Sacred Heart RC Primary School 'Where Every Heart is Sacred'



Newsletter 15th September 2023

www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk

A Message from Mrs Botham, Co-headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to introduce myself to you formally as Co-headteacher of Sacred Heart RC Primary School. Having served the children and families of this parish for the past ten years in my various roles of Teacher, RE Lead, Reading Lead and Assistant Headteacher, I am in the fortunate position of already knowing many of you and your children very well. I look forward to getting to know the rest of our school-parish family just as well in the very near future.

It is a great privilege to work in this vibrant community and it is an honour to have been entrusted to lead our school forward, alongside Mrs Walker, as we continue to build on our success, ably supported by our fantastic team of talented, caring and committed staff and governors.

I will be on the yard at the beginning and end of most school days so please feel free to introduce yourselves if we have not yet been acquainted. I am always keen to hear from children, parents and carers regarding your views of the school so please feel free to share these with me over the coming months. These, alongside the views of others within the school, will help to shape our future priorities and plans.

May God bless you and keep you, Mrs Botham

Keep our Children Safe



PLEASE DO NOT <u>STOP</u> OR <u>PARK</u> on Knutsford Road opposite the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the road. Please do not park within 10 metres of the junctions on Knutsford Road. Please click on this link to remind yourself of the The Highway Code

Whole School Attendance this Week is 98%

Congratulations Class 5 with 100% Attendance

Class 2 – 94% Class 6- 90% Class 3 – 97% Class 7 – 98

Please remember that holidays taken during term time can not be authorised.

Lost Property

Lost property has been relocated to a large storage box on the playground step outside Class 6 (Mrs Lord's class). There are already six good quality coats in there and a good selection of jumpers. Please feel free to look through this box whenever your child has misplaced an item of clothing.

Parent Governor Vacancy

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor Representative for a term of office of four years.

Parent Governors should be a practising Catholic and should have a genuine commitment to the educational, personal and spiritual development of students and in particular to the wellbeing of the school community as a whole. Governors work voluntarily.

Click on the links or visit the school website for further information about the role of a parent governor and what to do if you are interested in applying the role.

Notification of an Election Being a Parent Governor

Lunchtime Menu 18th - 22nd September



















